GRK-NLH-030
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Preamble: At the time of the compliance hearings of the NSUARB with respect to
the Maritime Link, an Energy Access Agreement (“EAA”) was filed, executed on
October 20, 2013. The Supplemental Decision of the NSUARB made clear that the
EAA was not a final agreement, and that the parties had agreed to negotiate a
“definitive energy access agreement”.

Has a definitive Energy Access Agreement been negotiated and ratified? If so,
please provide a copy. If not, please provide the most recent version of the EAA,

indicating the issues that remain to be agreed upon.

A definitive Energy Access Agreement has not yet been finally negotiated and
ratified. Please refer to Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-220, item 8. The final
agreement will definitively document the terms agreed upon in the current version

of the EAA.



